
From: Gilly Benamram  

Sent: 07 November 2024 19:59 

To: Planning 

Subject: Objection to application 2024/4221/T 

 

Hello,  

 

My name is Gilly Ben-Amram, from 56 Goldhusrt Terrace.  

 

We only just learnt about the application to fell the tree - I had not seen any 

notification about it in time to take part in the consultation.   

I have asked and it is my understanding that there is no clear evidence that the 

tree is causing issues and that it should be felled.  

Like many other residents in Goldhurst Terrace, we love the few trees in our 

street, and feel that it would be a shame to lose it unless absolutely necessary.  

 

Best regards,  

Gilly  

 


